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Louisville Law Firm Quadruples in Size, Will Move to Bigger
Space

News

12.12.16 

In the article, "Louisville Law Firm Quadruples in Size, Will Move to Bigger Space," featured in

Louisville Business First, attorney Tom Birchfield talks about the Louisville office of Fisher Phillips

and how its grown since its inception in 2009. They will be moving to a new space after the holidays

to accommodate the 18 attorneys and 13 administrative employees that now work there.

To read the full article, please visit Louisville Business First.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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